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12 June 2020 
Vision Statement: 
Good Shepherd Catholic School is an inclusive community growing together in faith by living our Catholic values and beliefs. 
We are guided by catholic Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ, in partnership with parents, caregivers, parish and the wider 
community. Our school is dedicated to fostering life-long learning through educational excellence encapsulating the spiritual, 
cognitive, emotional, social and physical development of the child.  
 

Principal’s Message 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Good Shepherd Catholic School 
 
With the easing of some restrictions it has been great to welcome parents and caregivers back 
into our school grounds.  Although still not permitted to linger, it is a big step in getting back 
to ‘normal’.  Parents and caregivers are an essential part of our school community and to be 
able to have them back with their children at the beginning and end of each day has been a 
sign of this new normality.  I remind you that, unfortunately, we are still unable to have 
parents enter classrooms, provide parent help, or help in the canteen.  We look forward to 
when these restrictions are lifted.  The school is holding its Faction Cross Country Carnival on 
Thursday 18th June.  Unfortunately, we cannot have parents on the grounds to be part of this 
event.  We will be taking lots of photos and these will be uploaded on our school facebook 
page.  Although it isn’t as good as being there, it is the best we can do in the current 
circumstances.  We are hoping that by the time our Faction Athletics Carnival is 
scheduled to be held, we will be able to welcome spectators to this event.  
 
Another obvious change with the easing of some restrictions is the slightly calmer drive 
through and car park in the morning and afternoon.  I remind parents that if you need to get 
out of your car then it is better to park in the car park rather than hold up traffic.  I also ask 
that you continue to remain courteous if you are asked to drive around the block if the 
driveway is full.  We cannot allow traffic to build up on Altone Road.  The police have made 
this very clear to us.  We thank you for your cooperation. 
 
It was nice for parishioners to be welcomed back to the Church last weekend.  Father Al began 
both Masses by welcoming everyone home and that is exactly what it felt like after almost 3 
months away.  Two Masses were held, one on Saturday evening at 6:00pm and one on Sunday 
morning at 9:00am.  This will continue for the month of June at least.  If you are planning to 
come to Mass on the weekend, you no longer need to register.  When you turn up to the 
Church you will need to register your attendance by writing your name, a contact number and 
the number of people from your family who are attending.  This is a Government requirement.  
The Church can only seat 100 people with the overflow sitting in the parish meeting room, 
outside in the undercroft and in the Parish Hall.  If you want to sit in the Church, then you will 
need to arrive early as places will fill fast. 
 
This weekend, the Church celebrates the Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus 
Christi).  The Eucharist is the source and summit of our faith.  It is by receiving the Eucharist 
that we receive the spiritual nourishment that we require to live out our lives as Christian 
people.  This feast is the last of the great feasts before we enter a period of Ordinary time. 
 
This week we held our school photos.  The students all came to school on their 
respective photo days looking very smart in their uniforms.  It was very impressive to 
see the uniforms worn to a high standard.  The challenge is to now continue to do this.  
I thank all our families for supporting us. 

mailto:admin@gsl.wa.edu.au
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School Values 
   

 

Our Catholic Values underpin all of our 6 school values. 
This year our School is focusing on our school value…  

 

Community  
We encourage strong partnerships with families to help foster children's 

development 

Person of The Week 
 

This week’s Person of the Week winner is: 
 
 

Siennah Barlow 
  

  
Siennah you have a huge heart and always put others before your own needs. Your 
selfless acts and leadership skills shone bright on camp 2020. Nothing was ever too 
much trouble for you to do. Whenever you saw that something needed to be done, 
without asking, you just got in and did it. Whenever you saw someone struggling, you 
immediately went in and helped. All without seeking praise, but because you simply 
saw a need.  Siennah you always show the values of Good Shepherd and you actively 
live these values through the initiative you display, always the first to offer support and 
compassion to those in need. Siennah we are so proud to have you in 6W you are a 
wonderful role model and fantastic leader. Well done!    

Merit Awards 
 

This week’s Merit Certificate winners are: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Star Class 
 

A big congratulations to Good Shepherd’s Star Class for this week which has 
been awarded and well earned by PPW.  Congratulations to all the students 
for their efforts and well done to Miss Farano and Mrs Hill. 

PPB Salena Giang 

PPW Aaron Jackman & Wesley Abrahams 

1B Chloe Maes & Suryansh Shetty 

1W Charlie Barlow 

2B Romeo Vecchio 

2W Arielle Joyce Ramillo 

3B Kyra Prunster & Michael Arendt 

3W Aliana Puglisi & Derric Fernandes 

4B Charlotte Scicchitano & Ethan Lembo 

4W James Long 

5B Bryant Nguyen & Dashini Pratheepan 

5W Demetrius Htun, Sean Latimer & Shayhani Peter 

6B Gero Welsh Fermano 

6W Bridie Jackson 
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Birthday’s 
The following celebrated a birthday over the holidays or this week 

We wish them a very HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
 
Martin Pham 2B  Bridie Jackson 6W  Milena Puglisi 1W 
Elena Amoos 2B  Scarlett Jurey 2B  Mzovuyo Dywilli 2B 
Isabelle Reedman 2W Miss Farano   Mrs Kelly 
Mrs Tomazin   Mrs Causerano 
 

 Faction Points 
 

Maali House:     760 
Foley House:  652 
Francis House:   799 
Noonan House:       713 

Dates to Remember  
 

Thursday 18th June – Faction Cross Country Carnival (Years 3-6) 
Thursday 25th June – Special Cheeseburger Day 
Tuesday 30th June – Kindy Blue Special Cheeseburger Day 

 
 
 

Term Dates 2020  
 

Term 2 28 April – 3 July  
           Term 3 20 July – 23 September 

Term 4 13 October – 11 December 

A message from our Year 6 Leaders 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

This week has been a very exciting week! The school is slowly opening up again, the 
school is allowing parents or guardians to come inside of the school. Running club is 
starting up again for everybody to join. If you don’t know what running club is, you 
must run laps on the oval, and once you do a lap you get a pop stick. You try to do as 
many laps as you can, you give your pop sticks to the captains or vice captains for your 
year group. They will survey all your laps, once you get 84 laps you get a wrist band 
and if you do 300 laps, you will get a T-shirt or a hat. The running club days started on 
Wednesday 10th of June. If you want to come, running club will be on 
Mondays and Wednesdays on the oval. It will start at 8:15 and will end 
at 8:40. 
Last Thursday and Wednesday the whole school had a big photo 
together, and with their classes. I hope you enjoyed this week.  
 
 

 

Facebook Page 
 

Good Shepherd Lockridge has its own Facebook Page. Please like our 

page and follow us as we begin to use this social forum to update you 

on information and current events happening within our wonderful 

school.  

Search @GoodShepherdLockridge 
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Library News 
 

Dictionary Corner in the Library 
Word Champion 
  
Students have a challenge to locate a word from the 
dictionary with a starting and ending letter, amount of 
syllables and the amount of letters. 
Congratulations to 4W class while coming in to borrow 
books they located the word. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sport News 
 

New Soccer Goals 
 
Check out our new soccer goals placed on the oval 
for our senior students to use! The students have 
been loving playing soccer at break times, 
particularly the highly competitive year 4s. Hopefully 
they get a lot of enjoyment out of the new goals. 
Special thanks to Mr Bentley and Mr Hunter for 
helping to put them together.  
 

Talent Quest 2020 
 
All you need to do is create a video on your phone or tablet that is 
no longer than 2 minutes long.   
Entries are due between 8 - 26 June. 
VIDEOS WILL BE SHARED WITH THE ENTIRE YEAR GROUP. 
For more information on guidelines, please check seesaw 
announcement from Mrs Reedman. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Sustainability – Eco Warriors 
Battery Recycling 

This is a reminder that Good Shepherd have battery recycling. There has been a drop 
in the amount of batteries we are recycling. Collection points are in each year group 
and the large metal bin outside the library in the undercover area. 
Please bring batteries from home to be recycled correctly.   Batteries can 
contain a variety of toxic chemicals including cadmium, lead, mercury and 
lithium-ion.  There is the risk of these toxic chemicals leaching into 
surrounding groundwater or soil so it is very important that batteries do not 
end up in landfill.   
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Canteen 
 
Recess orders will be accepted from all students in Kindy 
to Year 6 until further notice.  We ask parents to write 
their order on an envelope and place the correct money 
to avoid handling change. 
 
The Canteen Menu for Terms 2 & 3 is available on our 
Website. 
http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/assets/Uploads/Canteen-Menu-
2020-Winter-term-2-4.pdf 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

  

 
 
 
 

Special Cheeseburger Day 
 

 
 
 
 

The special canteen day for Term 2 will be held on Thursday 25 th  June 2020.  The item 
mentioned below will be available for lunch only.  
 
Please note there will be NO recess or any other canteen items available on this day. 
 

CHEESEBURGER WITH JUICE - $5.00 
Burger patty, cheese and sauce in a roll. 

250ml Apple Juice 
 
To assist with catering, children from Kindy to Year 6 are asked to pre order their lunch by 
returning the below order form. 
 
Please reply before  Friday 19th June 2020. 

 
 

PLEASE REPLY BY FRIDAY 19th  June 2020 
 

Yes, I would like to order a Cheeseburger on Thursday 25th June 2020 and my order is as follows: 
 

(Please place in the Admin Express Post Box in a labelled envelope with $5.00 per order enclosed) 

            
  

Name: _________________________________________________ Class: ________Quantity: _________ 
 
Name: _________________________________________________ Class: ________Quantity: _________ 
 
Name: _________________________________________________ Class: ________Quantity: _________ 
 
Name: _________________________________________________ Class: ________Quantity: _________ 
 

http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/assets/Uploads/Canteen-Menu-2020-Winter-term-2-4.pdf
http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/assets/Uploads/Canteen-Menu-2020-Winter-term-2-4.pdf
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Uniform Shop 
 

Only online orders are available until further notice.  Please download the Uniform 
order form from our website, fill in the items you require along with the sizes.  (please 
see link below) 
 

There are a few options available for processing payments: 
Á The updated Uniform Order Form has the option for you to fill in your credit 

card details for orders to be processed by Mrs Aden. Simply fill in this form and 
send it to the office (via your child or email) 

Á Send the order form along with the correct money in an envelope marked 
UNIFORM SHOP to the office  

Á Email the order form and make payment over the phone.  Please call the school 
office number during uniform shop hours and your call can be transferred to 
the Uniform Shop 

 
All orders that have been received will be processed, packaged, and sent home at the 
earliest convenience with your child via their class teacher.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/stewardship/school-uniform/ 
 

The P & F Page! 
I LOVE MUM STALL 

 
It’s a special kind of love for all Mums and to show 
our appreciation the Good Shepherd Parents and 

Friends are holding an I Love Mum Stall on 
Tuesday, 23rd June for Kindy B and Friday, 26th for 

Kindy W to Year 6. 
 

Gifts will be $3 each. 
Money is to be handed to your child’s classroom 

teacher prior to, or on the day of the stall. 
 

Children will be able to purchase a second gift 
should they have a Second or Step Mum. 

 
Please note that there will be no opportunity for 

children to purchase a gift for Grandparents, 
Aunties etc. 

 
Enquiries please email gsl.pnf@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Shop Trading Hours 
Tuesday 8:15am – 9:15am 

Friday 2:15pm – 3:15pm 

http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/stewardship/school-uniform/
mailto:gsl.pnf@gmail.com
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Camp Australia 
 

So we can care for all students at your school, we do recommend 
families register an account with us and always book in 
advance.   Why register? To attend our care, parents/guardians 
must register their child with us by completing an online 

enrolment form via our parent portal. It’s very important that parents/guardians fill 
out all compulsory enrolment documentation for their child and notify us of any 
medical conditions, illnesses and other, to ensure the health and safety of all children 
in our care.  Families can register for free at  
 
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/register-contacts 
 

La Salle Enrolments for Year 7, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Trinity College Open Day 
 
 
 
 
Trinity College warmly invites you to attend an Open Day for prospective students on 
Wednesday, 1 July 2020. Families are welcome to attend the 9:15am or 4:15pm 
session. Each session will include a welcome by the Principal, followed by student led 
tours of the College, concluding with light refreshments and a chance to chat with 
some of our teaching staff and admissions team. Bookings can be made at: 
https://www.trinity.wa.edu.au/enrolments/college-open-day/. 
 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/register-contacts
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trinity.wa.edu.au%2Fenrolments%2Fcollege-open-day%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cadmin%40gsl.wa.edu.au%7Cc5f97ae1ea024d19443a08d80c25d19e%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C637272704108775991&sdata=VbEwFD8O1Id75SQRSyBT8zc%2BUvUgLR%2FKxM5S0%2Bxmw%2FA%3D&reserved=0

